
EDITORIAL NOTICE 

The International Journal of Heat and Mass Transfer can next month 
look back on two years of successful development as evidenced by the 
rapidly and continuously growing number of subscriptions. The editors 
have always considered it to be in the best interest of the readers to apply a 
high standard to the acceptance of papers. Nevertheless, contributions 
accepted for publication have piled up considerably during recent months 
and it was therefore decided that the journal should be published monthly, 
beginning with this issue. It is hoped that by this change in policy the 
Journal will best serve the international scientific community. 
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